Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #86 Tuesday, January 15, 2019

STUDENT PARKING: The Band Parking Lot between the Middle School and High School is closed for construction. The closing of
this lot necessitates the shifting of middle school staff, high school staff, and students. The following changes are effective
immediately. All changes are reflected on the campus map provided. If you have any questions about your parking location see
Mrs. Faller in the main lobby.
e Students who have been parking in the Band Lot with parking permit numbers #1-130 should be parking in the Baseball
Lot.
e Students with parking permit numbers #201-270 may remain in the Arena Lot.
e Students with parking permit numbers #271-300 should be parking in the Mixed-Use Lot (Staff and Students) in the
front of the building near the baseball field.
e Students parking in the Small Arena Lot will continue to park there.
e Students with permit numbers not identified above, will be reassigned/returned to other parking lots as availability
allows. These students are being notified directly of this change.
It is extremely important that students park in their assigned lots. There will be no warnings issued for students parking in an
unassigned lot or parking without a valid permit. Thank you for your flexibility through the construction process.

The Midterm exam schedule is now available on student iPads under the iBooks App and has been emailed to all students and
parents. Hard copies are available at Mrs. Faller's desk. The proctor and test room schedule will be posted in the hallway (from
the main office to the cafeteria) sometime this week.

A recruiter from the US Navy will be at all lunches today, January 15th.

Jostens Senior Class Meeting: Jostens will visit our school for a senior assembly during 3™ period on Wednesday, January 30™".
This is a Club day so period 3 is 9:16 — 9:59. They will be presenting information to students about ordering the required cap,
gown, and tassel, as well as other optional senior class items (graduation announcements, jewelry, clothing, etc.) which can be
purchased through Jostens. Seniors will receive a packet of information at the assembly. Jostens packets will be available in the
main office for our CTC students and those who are absent that day. All seniors who wish to participate in the June 5, 2019
MTHS graduation ceremony MUST purchase a 2019 cap, gown and tassel through Jostens. Order forms, along with payment, are
due on Wednesday, February 6™ and Jostens will be here during all lunches to accept orders and answer questions. Please note:
seniors should purchase this year’s cap, gown and tassel. Due to variations in color, items from previous years should not be
worn this year.

Seniors - Important information about Senior Privilege (late arrival and early release) for second semester: YOU MUST
REAPPLY FOR SENIOR PRIVILEGE FOR SECOND SEMESTER. Even if your schedule does not change from first semester, you
MUST submit a new application. NOTE: You do not need to reapply for club early release since that is a year-long privilege.
Applications will be approved or denied based on academic (passing all subjects and CRP must be complete), disciplinary
(continual compliance with school rules) and financial standing with the school (no school debts owed). Applications can be
picked up at Mrs. Loke's desk in the main office. There will be NO SENIOR PRIVILEGE on January 23, 2019, which is the first day
of the second semester.

Cyber Seniors is back! On February 5, 12, 19, & 26™ at the MT Public Library. Volunteer to help our senior citizen population
learn to use everything from a smart phone to Facebook, Skype, Twitter and Instagram. Stop by the high school library to sign up

to help at one or more sessions. Transportation provided for those who need it. .

Who wants a donut? Head to Duck Donuts to support MTHS Mini-THON from now until January 22nd. Mention MTHS Mini-
THON at check out and a portion of your order will be donated back to us and our total. We are competing with other schools in
our area, and whichever school raises the most money gets donuts donated for their event, so come out and support so we can
win!

Student Awareness and Amnesty International are hosting their 14th annual dodgeball tournament on January 25th. Teams
can sigh up at the top of the cafeteria ramp. The cost is $30 per 6-person team and can be paid in cash or check made out to
Student Awareness. Money raised will go to benefit the Milagro House in Lancaster. If you have any questions, please see Ms.
Bell in Room 234.

Attention all Seniors: The senior class council will be selling Class of 2019 tee shirts. You can choose between a short sleeve for
$10, a long sleeve for $15, or a sweatshirt for $25. Or, you can purchase a combo of the short and long sleeve for $20. All order
forms are due back to Mrs. Schiffhauer in room 126 with payment no later than today, January 15, 2019.

-see other side-



Attention graduating seniors: Manheim Township Parks and Rec is looking for playground counselors for summer 2019. As a
playground counselor, you will be responsible for initiating and overseeing activities and crafts for youth in grades 1-8. Locations
will vary around Manheim Township. Monday- Friday, June 10 to August 1 from 9:00AM to 1:00PM. You must be able to work all
8 weeks. For more information contact Matt Stopa at mstopa@manheimtownship.org or (717)290-7180, ext. 3106.

Senior Student Athletes: Do you plan on playing sports in college? Will you be participating in National Signing Day on
Wednesday, February 6, 2018? Stop in at the Athletic office and complete your questionnaire. Deadline is February 1, 2018.

Softball will be holding open gyms starting Tuesday, February 15th and continuing every Tuesday and Thursday at Overlook park
skating rink from 3-5:15pm. All students considering playing in the spring are encouraged to join. Transportation is available to
overlook for those students who need it. Players will be responsible or their own rides home. If you have any questions see
Coach Bell in Room 234.

Attention: Students interested in playing girls soccer in the fall 2019, and are interested in attending team camp this summer,
must contact Coach Law by January 28, 2019. More information, details and contact information are on our website. Stop in the
athletic department if you have any questions.

TODAY’S SPORTS
SPORT Vs A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vbowl Cedar Crest A Palmyra Bowling Center 3:30 2:15 2:30
Vwtrack Multiple teams A Albright College 4:00 1:45 2:00
Vrifle Manheim Central H Rifle Range 4:00
Vswim Cedar Crest H Pool 4:00
Frbbasket | Penn Manor A Penn Manor HS East Gym 4:00 2:05 2:30
Frgbasket | Penn Manor H South Gym 5:00
Jvbbasket | Penn Manor A Penn Manor HS East Gym 6:00 4:30
Vbbasket | Penn Manor A Penn Manor HS East Gym 7:30 4:30
Jvgbasket | Penn Manor H Arena 6:00
Vgbasket Penn Manor H Arena 7:30




